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Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis
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January 4, 1939.

Mr. Louis D. Froelick,
4< Broadway,
New York City.

Dear-Mr. Froelick:

This is to thank you for your letter of
December <6th with reference to my recemt reply
to Senator byrd of Virginia. I was particularly
gratified by your comments, znd I wanted you to
know thut I appreciated your courtesy in writing
to me,

dincerely yours,

M. 5. Eccles,
Chairmen.

ET:b

Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis





